
 

 

 

 

  

 

EIAA Newsletter Issue #13   October-2023   

 
President’s message 

 

Once again, my sincere thanks to all members of the executive for their hard work and 

tireless hours to ensure that we get all pertinent information out to our members. 

 

A follow-up on the bylaw review project. Approval was given by Corporate Registries and 

the bylaws will be updated to our website this fall. 

 

The 2024 EIAA Electrical Technical Conference is scheduled to be presented on Friday-

February 2 and Saturday-February 3. As the 2023 Conference was a resounding success, the 

2024 Conference will be held with the same format as the 2023 Technical Conference. This 

conference will be held at the Coast Inn and Conference Centre in Nisku. Please check our 

website for details on this year’s Conference. 

 

The 2024 Annual General Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, March 23 at 10:00 and will be 

held virtually. My hope is that at some point these Annual General meetings will be held 

with the same component as the Technical Conferences. 

 

We are looking to fill the position of Treasurer on the EIAA Executive. Dan Green has 

decided to step down after years at the position as Treasurer. Our thanks to Dan and the 

many hours he has put into the job. 

 

The upgrade of our website is continuing on an ongoing basis. My thanks to Dan Green and 

Dan Bridges for tackling this daunting task. Please use the website as we will be including 

links to other agencies and government regulatory bodies. 

 

About the EIAA  

The Electrical Inspectors Association of Alberta is comprised of electrical inspectors 

throughout Alberta who share a common interest in electrical safety. 

If you have any questions regarding the EIAA, please contact admin@eiaa.ca 

 

Respectfully 

Don Ursuliak 

President-EIAA 

https://www.eiaa.ca/about-us
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